



Star House 104-108 Grafton Road London NW5 4BA Tel: 020 7284 5858 info@annefrank.org.uk www.annefrank.org.uk

Mr and Mrs Bimaljit Sandhu 56 Grange Road Ealing London W5 5BX

6 February 2017

Dear Perdeep and Sim,

It was a real pleasure to meet you at the Lunch. I hope you are immensely proud Pardeep of what you and your Committee have achieved in support of the Anne Frank Trust – I know that many people I spoke to on the day said it was the best and most moving Annual Lunch to date.

I'd also like to take this opportunity to thank you both so much for renewing your support as Benefactors with your incredibly generous donation of £30,000. Please accept this letter as our official receipt.

We are immensely grateful that you have once again chosen to increase the level of your gift by such a significant amount. Please know that it makes a real difference to the work we do and that you are investing in a safer, fairer, more inclusive future by giving young people the opportunity to gain the confidence and skills to challenge prejudice and promote positive attitudes. Your gift will directly benefit thousands of young people and, through them, their friends, families and communities.

As Benefactors we would like to continue recognising your fantastic support by including your names in our literature, such as our Annual Report, and on our website; if at any time you decide you would prefer to change this, please do let me know. You are of course also entitled to:

- Regular updates and opportunities to meet trustees and key staff
- A private VIP tour of the Anne Frank House in Amsterdam (excl. flights & accommodation) –
 please contact me if you would like this arranged for you

If you would like further information on any of the Trust's work, or are interested in visiting one of our projects to see the impact of your gift first hand, please do contact me on 020 7284 5858 or by email on renata@annefrank.org.uk.

On behalf of everyone at the Trust, thank you again. We truly appreciate your long-standing and committed support of our work.

With warm regards,

Renata Czinkotai Interim Head of Fundraising

founders

Bee Klug MBE (dec)

Dr Eva Schloss MBE
(hon life president)

Rabbi David Soetendorp
(founding chair)
Gillian Walnes MBE
(hon vice president)
benefactors

Anne Baruch and Claude Green

Anne Baruch and Claude Green Derrick Beare Victoria and Edward Bonham Carter Lubov Chernukhin

The Conference on Jewish Material Claims against Germany

Candice and Lyall Cresswell Valentina and Massimo Della Ragione Sara and Adam Franks Gerald Edelman Amanda and Mark Gershinson Great Northern Hotel

Harold Hyam Wingate Foundation The Harris Family Charitable Trust The Humanitarian Trust The Jacaranda Trust Julian Fellerman Memorial Fund Judith Katzler and Geoffrey Jayson

Kirsh Foundation Michelle and Daniel Mendoza Milton Damerel Trust The Morris Charitable Trust
Joanna Myers and Peter Oppenheimer
C J O'Shea Group
Sara and Paul Phillips
Laurel Rafter
Linda and Harvey Rosenblatt
The Rosemarie Nathanson Charitable Trust
The Rumi Foundation
Pardeep and Bim Sandhu
Daphne Schild
Victoria and Julian Schild
The Sir Sigmund Sternberg Charitable
Foundation
The Sybilla Friedler Memorial Fund

Isabella and Natasha Tagliaferri

Susan Tobbell
Toni Schiff Memorial Fund
The Vail Foundation
The Vandervell Foundation
Jennifer Whitman
YBA Foundation
patrons
Lord Beecham
Lord Boateng
Naomie Harris
Baroness Hayman
Simon Henig
Steve Norris
Professor Lord Parekh
Professor Simon Schama CBE

Daphne Schild
Sir Sigmund Sternberg KC*SG,JP
trustees
Daniel Mendoza (chair)
Caroline Hoare (vice chair)
Zak Mockton (hon treasurer)
Professor Dominic Abrams
Fiona Brydon
Mark Choueke
Peter Oppenheimer
Frances White